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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 59.10(3)(b) a Public Hearing will be
conducted by the Lincoln County Board of Supervisors at 9:00 A.M., on November 9, 2021
(during the regularly scheduled County Board Meeting) in the County Board Room 257 of
the Lincoln County Service Center, 801 N. Sales Street, Merrill, Wisconsin, 54452, to provide
comment on the Board of Supervisors’ Finalized Plan for county and municipal redistricting.

A copy of the Finalized Plan for county and municipal redistricting can be viewed or obtained,
on or after November 3rd, at the County Clerk’s Office, 801 N. Sales Street, Suite 201, Merrill,
Wisconsin 54452 and will be available on the county’s website.

Following the Public Hearing, the Board of Supervisors and County staff will evaluate input
received at the Public Hearing, together with such other and further relevant information,
and take action concerning adoption of the Board of Supervisors’ Finalized Plan for county
and municipal redistricting at a meeting to be held at the conclusion of the public hearing
on November 9, 2021, in County Board Room 257 of the Lincoln County Service Center,
801 N. Sales Street, Merrill, Wisconsin, 54452.

If you have any questions or require further information concerning the Public Hearing,
please contact Chris Marlowe, Lincoln County Clerk at 801 N. Sales Street, Suite 201, Merrill,
Wisconsin, 54452 or at (715) 539-1019.

All interested parties will be heard.

A quorum of the county board will be present at the public hearing.Official action will be taken
during the full county meeting following the hearing.

If you are a person who requires special accommodations for the meeting room, please
contact the County Clerk’s office at (715) 539-1019 or chris.marlowe@co.lincoln.wi.us.
All requests are confidential.
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